
December 6, 2021 
 
Dear Official Associations, 
 
As you are no doubt aware,  on August 13, 2021, the Los Angeles Unified School District (District) 
implemented a policy requiring all contractors who perform services on campus and/or have contact 
with students to be fully vaccinated against  COVID-19  by no later than October 15, 2021. This 
mandate was later revised to extend the compliance date for full vaccination to November 15, 2021. In 
order to protect the health and safety of all students and employees and to ensure that all Sports Officials 
(Officials) are vaccinated with the COVID vaccine of their choice, the following rules shall apply for 
Officials: 

● Officials with one dose of the vaccine by October 15, 2021, may continue be assigned to games 
in District  schools, as long as they receive the 2nd dose by November 15, 2021. 
  

● Officials that have not received at least one dose of the COVID vaccine by October 15th may not 
be assigned any games within the District. 
 

Vaccination Schedule 
   

Vaccine 1st Dose 2nd Dose 

Pfizer No later than October 15, 
2021 

No later than November 15, 
2021 

Moderna No later than October 15, 
2021 

No later than November 15, 
2021 

Johnson & Johnson No later than October 15, 
2021 

n/a 

We will not collect, or request to see, individual vaccination records.  Rather, Official Associations will 
be required to submit the attached District Vendor COVID Vaccination Certification Form certifying, 
under penalty of perjury, that every Official who comes onto a District campus or other District site or 
has contact with District students or staff has been vaccinated. 
 
For additional information, please refer to COVID Vaccinations Webpage.  
Please feel free to outreach to Trent Cornelius at trenton.cornelius@lausd.net or Christina Rico at 
christina.rico@lausd.net  
Thank you 
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